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11 March 2022 

The Manager, Spectrum Planning Section 

Australian Communications and Media Authority 

PO Box 78  

Belconnen ACT 2616 

 

 

Email:  freqplan@acma.gov.au 

 

 

 

Proposed updates to RALI FX-22 - IFC 05/2022 

 

 

Dear Mr Hose, 

 

We welcome the opportunity to provide our response to the ACMA’s consultation, Proposed 

updates to RALI FX 22 – Frequency assignment requirements for the fixed service in the 800 MHz 

band, IFC 05/2022. 

 

We have reviewed the ACMA’s proposed changes to RALI FX-22 and we support the proposed 

changes. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Geoffrey S Gerrand 

Regulatory Principal 

Network and Technology Regulation 

Geoffrey.Gerrand@team.telstra.com 
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